
From: "Dr. Steven Caponegro, Superintendent" <no-reply@fpks.org>
Subject: Friday 2/19/21-Synchronous Day - Weather (ice)
Date: February 19, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians and Staff,

RE:  Fri. 2/19/21 Live Synchronous Instruction (Weather - Ice)

Due to the weather, and for the safety of our staff and students, the Florham Park School

District will have a 100% fully-remote, live streamed synchronous learning day today,

Friday, February 19th.  Although the snow has subsided, the weather advisory has been

extended until this evening with periods of mixed precipitation throughout the day.  In

addition and more importantly, the temperature has remained below freezing throughout

the night and early this morning, creating icy road conditions, especially on side roads.  As

our current hybrid schedules do not permit delayed openings this year, the safest course of

action is to continue with virtual instruction for today.

Therefore, all students and staff will follow the same daily schedule that is currently in

place.   Teachers will provide virtual meeting information via Google Classroom and/or

email.  Students must participate remotely to receive attendance credit for the school day.

Please contact your child's teacher if you have any questions about their classes. Should

you have any concerns or special circumstances, please feel free to contact your child's

school.

The Work-Family Connection will be closed today, Friday, February 19th.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. Please travel safely.

-Dr. Caponegro


